
TOWN OF KENSINGTON BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

Kensington Town Hall 

WEDNESDAY 

March 13, 2019 

  Draft Minutes 

 

In Attendance: Ben Cole, Mike Schwotzer, Robert Long, Vanessa Rozier, Peter Graves and Joe Pace.  
 
Mike opened the meeting at 6:33pm 
 
The board met for the purposes of swearing in the two new members and to update them on the 
pending issues that were active. 
 
The issues discussed were recycling, suggestions to meet with legal counsel to update the new board on 
any outstanding legal matters, if the town has a recent capital improvement plan, trail committee, and 
the swearing in of Vanessa and Peter.  Joe will wait until Monday due to the recount period, where 
there were two residents running for the 3-year term.   Ben and Bob will be inactive as of tonight 
swearing in, Mike will remain on the board until Monday. 
 
Those in attendance did express the desire to conduct a meeting with all department heads within the 
first 30 days of taking office.  This will be scheduled as soon as possible. 
 
No decisions or motions were made. 
 
Adjourned at 7:56pm 
 
Respectfully submitted. 
 
Kathleen T Felch 


